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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, Nfl 03301

March 16, 2016

Re: DE 11-247 Kellee Truman, et al. Petition of Certain Customers of Plainlield to Change
Electric Service from New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc. to National Grid

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Commission opened Docket DE 11-247 in response to a petition filed by Ms. Kellee
Truman. Ms. Truman, acting on behalf of certain residents of Plainfield, New Hampshire, asked the
Commission to consider changing their electric company from New Hampshire Electric Coop to
National Grid. Following telephone discussions with Commission Staff, Ms. Truman requested that
the process be cancelled, without prejudice to filing a similar request in the future. See Attachment 1.
Accordingly, Staff recommends that Docket DE 11-247 be dismissed without prejudice and closed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.

Sincerely

David J. Shulock,
Director, Legal Division
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cc: Service list
End.



Shulodc David AttachnEnt 1

From: Truman Kellee <Kelleejruman@markervolklusa.com>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2016 4:45 PM
To: Shulock, David
Subject: Kellee Truman Electric

/ have decidedto cancel theprocess oftiying to transfer electric servicefiom one supplier to another, without

prejudice.

Thankyouforyour assistance in this matter.

Thank You!

Kellee Truman
252 Willow Brook Road
Plainfield, NH 03781
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